Important Notice
Regarding photos and videos taken at the Centre

Please be informed that from time to time, our staff and volunteers will be taking photographs and videos of the activities, clubs, sporting events, individuals and general gatherings of our members. We may use these photos to promote the activities of the Centre in our newsletters, on our website and our Facebook account and other material intended for the public.

Your image is your personal information. All personal information, including images taken by CLSA is subject to Section 33(c) of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy (FOIP) Act.

CLSA respects this and realizes that not everyone wishes to be included in photos or videos. IF YOU DO NOT WANT YOUR PHOTO TO APPEAR in our promotions/publicity etc., please STEP ASIDE, TURN YOUR BACK or otherwise make your position known to the photographer.

If you have questions or concerns about this matter, please contact our Executive Director, Susan Mann at 780–496–7369 or susan.mann@CentralLions.org.
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